LAST DUMPSTER OF 2017 FOR TWP RESIDENTS

Residents of the unincorporated areas of Wellington
Township should note that the LAST DUMPSTER
FOR 2017 will be available on September 30, 2017.

Dumpster hours will be from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m. at the
Wellington Township Facility located at 105 Maple
Street in Wellington. Tires and household hazardous
waste will not be accepted in this dumpster.

Any questions call 647-7194 or contact any trustee.

*Household hazardous waste, E-scrap fluorescent
bulbs and ballasts, scrap tires, cardboard and
recyclables may be disposed of at the Lorain County
Collection Center, 540 South Abbe Road. Call the
Collection Center for more information and hours at
1-800-449-5463 or visit their website at
www.loraincounty.us/solidwaste .




